avilion

Rehabilitation and Nursing Center

June 12, 2020
Dear Family Members, Friends, and Residents —

As you know we had surveillance COVID testing conducted by the National Guard last Friday
and we had one staff (no resident contact) that tested positive for COVID-19. That individual
remains in quarantine. | am happy to say that neither staff nor residents show any signs or
symptoms of COVID-19. Our COVID positive cases are as follows:

e Total staff (including contract staff) - Cumulative - that tested positive for COVID-19 =
eight (8). Seven have returned to work and the other individual remains in quarantine.
e Total residents (cumulative) that have tested positive for COVID-19 = zero

Thank you for your ongoing support and please feel free to contact me or Rachael McCullough,
RN/DON if you have any questions or concerns. Our website at www.pavilionnsg.com is
updated daily for all COVID-19 related information so please review it to ensure you stay
current,

Stay healthy and safe -

Mary E. Benoit
Administrator

cc: Dr. Paul Bizinkauskas, Medical Director
Rachael McCullough, RN/DON




